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Halverson, Beth

From: Bigelow, Margaret M (DFW) <Margaret.Bigelow@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 12:46 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Service credit

I noticed a bill to allow the addition of military service time to state patrol state service time. I understand this may be to 
increase recruitment . As a veteran I'd like to see service time count for all state employees. Apparently this was once 
allowed under Pers 1, being allowed for Pers 2 is what I'd really appreciate. Thank you for considering this as a true 
appreciation for military service. 
 
Margaret Bigelow 
360-427-2179 


